
  
 

 

  
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 

Special Rate Variation 2013-14 Community Feedback Form
Do you believe the roads in the Cessnock Local Government Area need substantial improvement?

	 Yes	 	 No

Do you support a continuation of the increased spending on roads in the Cessnock Local Government 
Area?

	 Yes	 	 No

Are you prepared to pay additional rates to continue to improve the roads?

	 Yes	 	 No

Which special rate variation option for 2013-14 would you support?

  �Discontinue the existing special rate and increase rates by the legislated rate cap - reducing rates 
by 2.65%, or $21 per year for the average ratepayer, with additional expenditure on roads 
being discontinued or a reduction in service levels for a number of Council services.

  �Continue the existing special rate and increase rates by the legislated rate cap limit of 3.4%, 
or $33 per year for the average ratepayer, with existing service levels being maintained and 
continuation of approximately $1.5 million expenditure on roads.

Notes:	 The dollar figures used above are estimates based on the rates payable on a residential 
property currently paying an average residential rate of $972.  The impact on individual ratepayers 
will vary depending on the land value and rating classification of their property.

A Rates Calculator is available on Council’s website that ratepayers can use to calculate the indicative 
variation in rates for their own property under each option.

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) has set the cap for the general rate increase 
to be applied to be applied by all NSW councils for 2013-4 at 3.4%.

Please complete the feedback form by Wednesday 27 February 2013 and return to Council’s 
Administration Centre, Council Libraries or by posting it to: 
Cessnock City Council  PO Box 152  Cessnock  NSW  2325.

 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 
 

    
 
 

 


